























































































































coal Ash pt 1.20140602-1331.txt
I ur?e you to please stand up for the health and safety of I1linois

families by strengthening the IEPA's proposed rules on coal combustion
waste at power plants in I1linois!

Sincerely,

Tom Stukel

629 Fair Oaks Ave
oak park, IL 60302-1737
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